
AZ HEALTHY TOMORROW
Arizona’s well-documented shortage of health care professionals is causing challenges for many 
residents across the state, as health professionals risk burn-out and exhaustion when they take on  
heavy patient loads to compensate for short staffing. The Arizona Board of Regents and its public 
universities are undertaking a bold initiative to address our state’s long-term needs with a new plan: 
AZ Healthy Tomorrow. This plan will rapidly grow the health care workforce, while accelerating our 


